Haar, Jennifer

From: William Brauer

Sent: Thursday, August 04, 2016 10:48 AM
To: licensing

Cc: Eskrich, Sara

Subject: alrc Double S smoking

I am against allowing the Double S Barbecue to smoke meat on Monroe Street.

I live at oSN, / blocks from the smoker. I am a retired physician who dealt with
lung disease.

Please note that the U.S. EPA states that wood smoke is bad for your health and causes a host
of medical problems, including asthma, bronchitis, cancer and increased infant mortality. In
my experience, children with asthma are very vulnerable to wood smoke. I believe that over
time, if the wood smoking in our neighborhood is permitted, a child with asthma will have to
go to the emergency room.

I visited the smoker at the Double S on Monroe Street during the demonstration, and the smoke
was very thick and made me cough.

I appreciate your interest in protecting our quality of life and consistently applying your
conditions.

William R. Brauer, M.D.




